
POST OFFICE DEPARTMENT 
POSTAL INSPECTOR 

INSPECTOR 
	

CASE NO, 

January 6, 1969, Baltimore, Maryland 

Hr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am in receipt of your letter of December 27, 1968. In regards to 
paragraph one of that letter, the letter I wrote to you dated 
December 20, 1968, was dictated on this date, however, it was not 
mailed until December 24, 1968, as I was out of town and unable to 
affix my signature until that date. Since the letter was mailed in 
an official envelope bearing the restrictive endorsement "Penalty 
for Private Use to Avoid Payment of Postage, $300", it was not 
necessary that a postmark be affixed. This is a Post Office 
Department regulation. 

Sincerely yours, 

9. 	 G4... 

J. B. Stuart 
Postal Inspector 
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